
 

 

 

 

 
       

 

6th June 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Year 11 Prom, Leavers’ Hoodies & Alton Towers Theme Park Trip 

As year 11 students approach the end of their GCSEs I am writing to confirm the arrangements for 

the opportunities they may have signed up for to celebrate their time so far at The Garibaldi School. 

Please see below reminders and details of the various events. 

Prom  

This year’s Year 11 Prom will be on Wednesday 26th June 2024 at The John Fretwell Centre.   

The Prom will commence from 6.30pm and finish at 10:30pm.  All students must be collected at the 

end of the evening no later than 10:30pm. As this is a school run event the following conditions must 

be adhered to:  

1. Dress code – Smart dress.  

2. No alcohol consumption – parents will be contacted to collect their child if they are    

suspected of being under the influence of alcohol.  

3. No smoking policy – The John Fretwell Centre is a no smoking venue.  

Year 11 Alton Towers Trip 

The trip will take place on Friday 28th June 2024.   

1. Students are to report to the hub at 8.15am. 

2. Students should return to the meeting point at 3.00pm at the Alton Towers main entrance. 

The bus needs to leave Alton Towers no later than 3.30pm. 

3. We should arrive back at The Garibaldi School for approximately 4.50pm however please 

note the journey time may vary due to traffic.  

4. Students are responsible for bringing their own lunch or purchasing it within the park.  

 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies 

Hoodies are available for collection at the Year 11 Leavers Assembly on Monday 24th June at 

9.30am.   

If you require any further information, please contact the school on 01623 464220 or email 

office@garibaldischool.co.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr T Voice 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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